
State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: September 19,2007 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Jim Polk, Regulatory Analyst I, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 

RE: Docket No. 010977-TL 

Please file the attached date-stamped confirmation of receipt from 
Administrative Company for the 2008 year in the above docket file. 

If you have any questions please give me a call. 

Jim Polk, Regulatoty Analyst 

Bureau of Telecommunications Service Quality, Certification and Enforcement 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

the Universal Segice 
f7 

Tel: 850/413-6510 
Fax: 850/413-6511 

JPolk@PSC.STATE. FL. US 

Enclosure 
cc: Bob Casey 



STATE OF FLORIDA 
LISA POLAK EDGAR CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 

CHAIRMAN 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6044 

September 10,2007 

Ms. Karen Majcher 
Universal Service Administrative Company 
2000 L Street, N.W., Suite 200 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

Re: Docket No. 01 0977-TL, State certification of rural telecommunications carriers pursuant to 
47 C.F.R. 554.314 

Dear Ms. Majcher: 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the certification which the Florida Public Service 
Commission sent to the Federal Communications Commission concerning the eligibility of Florida's 
rural carriers for the year 2008 federal high-cost universal service h d i n g .  These carriers (and 
associated study area ID codes) are as follows: Windstream Florida, Inc., (210336); Frontier 
Communications of the South, LLC, (2 103 18); GTC, Inc. d/b/a Fairpoint Communications, (2 10291 , 
210329,210339); ITS Telecommunications Systems, Inc., (21033 1); Northeast Florida Telephone 
Company, Inc., d/b/a NEFCOM Communications, (210335); Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS 
Telecom, (210338); and Smart City Telecommunications LLC d/b/a Smart City Telecom, (210330). 
Please date stamp the enclosed copy of this letter and return it in the stamped, self-addressed envelope. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Pol& Edgar 
Chairman 

Enclosures 

PSC Website: http://www.floridapsc.com 


